Dear colleagues,

We are honored to invite you to the 2nd Bursa Uludağ University International Staff Week, which will take place at the main campus in Bursa, the capital of history and culture, on **October 13-16, 2025**.

The event will be limited to 25 participants to facilitate the sharing of experiences and ensure more effective communication with academic and administrative staff. Special attention will be given to international diversity to ensure the event is productive for all participants, and applications will be evaluated with this criterion as a priority. We aim to conduct the event with a limited number of participants from each university to promote collaboration with partner universities through the resulting diversity.

The purpose of our first event is to get to know you, our valuable participating universities, and colleagues closely, and to enable our university students to make more informed choices regarding their learning mobility by meeting you. In addition to presentations and fair activities, our event will include faculty and department visits and will conclude with a social event and tour on the final day.

For more information and a preliminary program, please visit this link.

Deadline for applications: 29.08.2025

We kindly ask you to share this email and the link of the brochure with colleagues who may be suitable for participating in this event. Selected participants will receive detailed program information along with their confirmations via email by early September.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at <a href="mailto:erasmus@uludag.edu.tr">erasmus@uludag.edu.tr</a>.

We eagerly look forward to welcoming you to Bursa in October 2025!

We would be very happy if you could forward this announcement to all your friends and partners.

Hope to see you soon!!

Dr. Apti ONUK

Bursa Uludağ University

**Erasmus Office** 

Görükle Campus, 16059, Bursa/TÜRKİYE

uludag.edu.tr/erasmus

erasmus@uludag.edu.tr Tel: +90.224.294 00 72